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To: Committee of the Whole Report Number: ADM-COW-002 

From: Crystal Brown, Electoral Area Manager Date: June 16, 2020 

Subject: The Future of B.C.’s Food System 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION:  [Corporate Unweighted] 

That the Committee of the Whole receive the June 16, 2020 report “The Future of B.C.’s Food System” for 
discussion. 

 
BACKGROUND/RATIONALE: 
At the June 11, 2020 Regional Board meeting, the following resolution passed: 
 

MOVED, SECONDED, and CARRIED 
That the Regional Board discuss the Food Security Task Force report titled ‘The Future of 
BC’s Food System’ at a future Committee of the Whole meeting to inform its 
recommendations to the Ministry of Agriculture at the 2020 UBCM convention. 

 

ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS: 
1. That the Committee of the Whole receive the June 16, 2020 report “The Future of B.C.’s Food 

System” for information. 
 

2. That the Committee of the Whole provide further direction. 
 

STRATEGIC PLAN RELEVANCE:  

☒ Not Applicable to Strategic Plan. 

 
FINANCIAL CONSIDERATION(S): 
None at this time. 
 

COMMUNICATIONS CONSIDERATION(S): 
None at this time. 
 

OTHER CONSIDERATION(S): 
None at this time. 
 
 
Attachments:  

1. The Future of B.C’s Food System Report 
 


